EMBASSY OF THE
UNITED STATES OF AMERICA

Luxembourg, December 19, 1995

Mr. Jean Weyrich

Fed. des Victimes du Nazisme
B.P. 2415

L-1024 Luxembourg

Dear Mr. Weyrich,

I want to thank you for your help in organizing the commemoration

of the 50th anniversary of the death of General George S. Patton, Jr.

The event was a fitting tribute both to the sacrifices of the many heroes
of 50 years ago, as well as to the vitality of the strong bonds between the
United States of America and the Grand Duchy of Luxembourg. Your
personal involvement in bringing off the ceremony, as well in encouraging
your membership to attend contributed significantly to its success.

I look forward to working with you in the future on common endeavors.
With best wishes for the holiday season,

Sincerely,

‘Ambassador /



